
Students were excited to compete to build the fastest motors at 
Marshall University’s TRIO 2nd Annual STEAM Day, Saturday, 
November 18, 2023, with help from members of the Society of 
Physics Students (SPS) Sydney Moore and Jacob Lee and their SPS 
chapter advisor, Dr. Sean P. McBride of the Mathematics and 
Physics Department. Approximately 60 students in total rotated 
through three one-hour workshops each lasting an hour. Students 
learned how magnetic fields and currents interact to produce 
magnetic forces on current loops. Students got to take their 
motors home with them and the winners with the fastest motor 
received official MU SPS T-shirts. Students, please contact Dr. 
McBride (mcbrides@marshall.edu) if you have questions about 
what you did or want to learn more about what a degree in 
Mathematics or Physics can offer you. Thank you to all the 
students and teachers for visiting Marshall University! Fun was had 
by all! All the supplies for the workshop were sponsored by the 
MU Chapter of the Society of Physics Students through the 
endowed Society of Physics Students Fund.

Marshall University’s TRIO 2nd Annual 
STEAM Day!
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